MARKE 16, 1959

DR. PAUL E. DAMON GROCUMONOLOGY LABORATORIES UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA TUCSON, ARIZONA

DEAR DR. DANON:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER OF THE 11TH. IT IS GOOD TO HEAR THAT YOU WILL BE ABLE TO DO SOME CARBON ANALYSIS AGAIN. WHEN YOUR NEW EQUIPMENT IS IN FULL OPERATION, PLEASE CONTACT HE AT YOUR CONVENIENCE AND I WILL SEND TO YOU FOUR SAMPLES OF CARBON TO TEST. I SHOULD BE ABLE TO PROVIDE THE SIX GRAMS OF CHARCOAL ON EACH SAMPLE. ALL ARE GOOD CLEAN SAMPLES FREE PROM ORGANIC CONTAMINATION.

VERY TRULY YOURS,

GROTE REBER

GR:WI